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Dear Parents/Caregivers,  
 
During the week commencing Monday 15th February each class teacher will be hosting parent 
information sessions to provide you with the opportunity to get to know them and each other. 
 
These meetings cover a vast amount of information which may include classroom organisation, 
student requirements, absence notes, use of the school APP, payment systems, an outline of our 
school philosophy and so on.  
 
Parents are free to ask any questions. However, these sessions are not times for personal, individual 
interviews as time would not permit, and in fairness to other parents present, discussion should 
focus on the purpose of the meeting. Personal interviews can be arranged at a mutually convenient 
time on another day, simply by ringing the school.  
 

Following is the timetable:-  
KA, KJ & KN Thursday, 18 February @ 4:30pm 
1S - Monday, 15 February @ 5pm 
1/2O - Tuesday, 16 February @ 4:30pm  
2S - Tuesday, 16 February @ 4:30pm  
2/3F - Monday, 15 February, @ 4:30pm  
3/4H - Wednesday, 17 February @ 4pm  
3/4L - Wednesday, 17 February @ 4pm   
3/4P - Wednesday, 17 February @ 4pm  
4/5B - Tuesday, 16 February @ 4pm  
5/6B - Tuesday, 16 February @ 3.30pm  
5/6D - Tuesday, 16 February @ 3.30pm 
5/6F - Tuesday, 16 February @ 4pm 
 
Note: If you have any issues or concerns, please don’t hesitate to consult with the class teacher, 
then if need be, the Assistant Principal, who overseas your child’s class.  My door is always open for 
any ongoing concerns. 
 
Regards, 
Honi Faasisila 
3rd February, 2021 


